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                           TERM 2 SCHOOL PERFORMANCE VISIT 
Friday, May 27, 2022 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We are so excited that our students will be viewing another fantastic in-school performance during Term 2, 2022. 
 
Scott’s BMX Trick Bike Show – Thursday, June 23 (3-6 10-11am / K-2 11.30am-12.30pm):  

Encouraging students to practise, persevere and perfect!  
Scott Hone leads students on a lifetime adventure made of dreams. Almost 
everybody has ridden a bike but no one rides a bike like Scott. Backwards on 
the front wheel. Frontwards on the back wheel. Frontwards on the front wheel, 
backwards and upside-down. Telling the story of his first bike all the way to 
joining the circus, Scott demonstrates how thinking outside the box and trying 
new things can lead you on a grand adventure through life. This is the story of 
how, when Scott was given his first BMX bike, he asked “Is there another way 
to ride this?” His determination to answer his own question led him first to join 
the Circus, then tour the world doing BMX tricks on stage in front of thousands. 
 

This is a show about self-discovery designed to encourage students on their 
own life journey, with a can do and ‘what if I’, questioning approach. With an 
incredible finale, six people on the bike at once, Scott’s BMX Trick Bike Show is 
certain to inspire the next generation.  

 
Scott Hone is a father of two, BMX rider, juggler, acrobat, clown, photographer and teacher who started his performing 
career with Circus Oz and has gone on to perform at countless festivals around Australia and the world. He has 
performed in prestigious locations such as Broadway New York City, London's Royal Festival Hall and the Royal Albert 
Hall and Australia’s own Sydney Opera House., as well as, teaching tumbling and acro at local dance and circus schools. 
 
The cost for this fantastic performance is $5.50 per child. Payment must be made online, using our ‘Make a Payment’ 
tab on our website at: merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au by Wednesday June 15, (Week 8, Term 2). 
 
Regards,  
Mrs Michelle Huddleston  
Principal 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Term 2 School Performance permission 
Please pay online and return this slip to the Administration Office by WEDNESDAY, June 15 2022 

 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ Class: __________________ 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ Class: __________________   

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ Class: __________________ 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ Class: __________________ 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________ Class: __________________ 

 
Payment has been made online for the ‘Scott’s BMX Trick Bike Show’. My receipt number is: _____________________ 

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________________Signed: ______________________Date:__________________                                      
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